http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=70452

National Sorghum Foundation Opens Joint Scholarship Application
The National Sorghum Foundation and BASF are pleased to announce a joint
scholarship for the 2020-2021 academic year.

“The National Sorghum Foundation is excited to continue to partner with BASF
in supporting students who excel in academics, leadership and service in their
communities and universities,” National Sorghum Foundation Chairman Larry
Lambright said. “We look forward to providing deserving students with the
financial assistance necessary to continue their education and success.”

Two $2,500 scholarships will be awarded to deserving students pursuing an
undergraduate or graduate degree in an agriculturally-related curriculum.
Undergraduate applicants must be entering at least their second year of study
during the 2020-2021 academic year. Applicants must also have a parent or
grandparent who is a member of National Sorghum Producers.

More information about each scholarship’s criteria and application forms can be
found online at SorghumGrowers.com/Foundation-Scholarships/.
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